
1577 Wall St. East 
Winnipeg, MB R3E 2S5 

Telephone: (204) 775-0231 

 
 

NEWS RELEASE 
 

Trustee censure 

 

April 14, 2015 (Winnipeg, MB) – At a meeting held April 13, 2015, the Board of Trustees of the 

Winnipeg School Division adopted a motion to formally censure Trustee Mike Babinsky for 

breaching the Code of Conduct as outlined in Procedural By-law 1203 by making disparaging 

remarks about another colleague; using  offensive language; and being disrespectful to fellow 

Trustees and administration. 
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